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ESPLANADE NOTICEBOARD 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 115/15 11 JANUARY 2016 

The purpose of this paper is to consider the options for the future of the Esplanade Noticeboard.  

NO. DETAIL 

1)  BACKGROUND  

a) In Minute 105/15 of its meeting of 10 August 2015 the Town Council agreed to take over 
responsibility for the Esplanade Noticeboard and agreed an amount of £600 for its 
refurbishment. 

b) Detailed investigation of the condition of the Noticeboard has revealed that it needs actual 
replacement rather than the originally anticipated refurbishment. 

2)  REPLACEMENT 

a) Councillor Jim Toogood will outline the options for its replacement and the reasons why that 
is necessary at the meeting. 

b) It may be possible to retain the existing posts and purchase a new Board. 
c) Consequently the cost will fall within the range of £2,500 - £3,000. 

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is recommended to agree a replacement cost of up to £3,000 in view of the 
significance of the Noticeboard for both residents and visitors. 

 


